
Dates and Notices
Monday 22nd July 10am - Year 6 Leavers Assembly
Tuesday 23rd July 1pm - School closes for Summer

Monday 2nd September - School closed to pupils (INSET)
Tuesday 3rd September  - School closed to pupils (INSET)
Wednesday 4th September - School opens 8:50 - registers
close at 9.  

FROM SEPTEMBER - NEW OPENING TIMES 8:50 - 3:20

Number Smart Charlotte W RG

Self Smart Samantha M 5/6F

People Smart Alesia B 5/6C

Art Smart Alyvia W Nursery

Body Smart Oscar R 3/4D

Music Smart Isabelle R 2B

Nature Smart Blaze I 5/6M

Word Smart Adhara S 1KMc

People Smart
Learner Kaiden M 5/6M

Class Percentage

RG 96%

2B 95%

3/4S 94%

5/6C 95%

Attendance

Winners
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we are open until tuesday - attendance counts. 
We close on tuesday at 1pm

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Richard K 3/4M who

has won a £100 voucher for

Halfords for 100% attendance this

year!

Come in every day, and you can be

in it next year!

What a wonderful year it has been! Full of fun and frolics. This evening, our
wonderful staff have given up their own time to celebrate the Year 6's

achievements at Stocktonbury - I know they will have a wonderful time.
Transition weeks have gone well; all children are settled into their new

classes and have begun to get to know the staff that will be teaching them.
I want to use this opportunity to say thank you to all of the children, staff
and Governors for their support - it has been a fabulous year of learning,

achievements and enhancements across the curriculum. 

On Tuesday, we say goodbye to our fabulous year 6s. We are so incredibly
proud of the people that they have become and the achievements that they

have gained. We know you will continue to progress and thrive in the
world.

Finally, I wish to thank all of the staff for all the love and care they pour
into the children. I especially want to thank some valuable members of our

team who are sadly leaving us this year: Miss Salmon is moving on to a
new opportunity - we will miss her wonderful singing and leadership of

the choir; Mrs Lawes is moving on to advance her career; Mrs Fish, is
moving on to a new career; Mrs Tomlinson and Mrs Horby are retiring
from our kitchen staff; finally, Mrs Wilson is also retiring (however, she

assures us that she will be back volunteering.)
In addition to this, Miss Kelly will be returning to school as Mrs Lindsay as

she gets married at the beginning of the holidays. Mr Millington is also
getting married over the summer break. We wish them a wonderful day

and all the luck for the future.

SMART Awards

William Stockton Weekly

Thank you to the staff that are
giving up their own time to

provide the Year 6 children with
the wonderful experience of

Stocktonbury.  A special thanks
to Miss Forshaw, for organising

and putting it all together. 

Summer Reading Challenge

Marvellous Makers - Summer

 Reading Challenge 2024

Children can join the Challenge

from “Start Up Saturday” 6 July at

their local library or via

https://www.cheshirewestandche

ster.gov.uk/read The Challenge

ends on Sunday 1 September. 

Year 6 parents

please join us for

our leavers’

assembly on

Monday at 10am.  

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/read
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/read



